
 

Newsletter  17.03.2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 94.6% 
R- 98.1% 
Yr 1 -93.3% 
Yr 2 - 90% 
Yr 3 -93.6% 
Yr 4 - 97 
Yr 5 - 92.1% 
Yr 6 -97.2% 

 
Well done Reception! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Council Breakfast 

On Thursday 23rd March the School 
Council invite you to Breakfast in the 
school hall.  There will be a selection 
of drinks and pastries from 8.00am-
8.40am.  All children (except the 
school council) must be accompanied 
by an adult.  

Easter Fair & Non-Uniform Day 
 

The Easter Fair will be taking place in the 
school hall at 3.30pm on Wednesday 29th 
March. 
 
In preparation for this, there will be a non-
uniform day on Thursday 23rd March.  All 
children can come to school dressed in their 
own clothes, with a donation of an Easter Egg 
or Easter chocolates for the Easter Fair 
Tombola.  

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Please can all children ensure they are 
only bringing fruit to school for their 
break time snack and that their 
bottles only contain water. 

Also, packed lunches should only 
contain one chocolate or cake item.  

Jewellery 

There are still some children coming to school wearing jewellery.  Can 
we please ask that children remove all jewellery before coming into 
school, except stud earrings (not for PE) or watches (not smart 
watches) Many Thanks  


